
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
11 February 2019 

 
FY19 HALF YEAR RESULTS TELECONFERENCE 
 
Perpetual Equity Investment Company Limited (PIC) would like to extend an invitation to all 
shareholders and interested parties to register for our FY19 Half Year Results teleconference on 
Wednesday, 13 March at 12 noon (AEDT). 
 
David Lane, Group Executive, Perpetual Investments and PIC Executive Director will join Vince 
Pezzullo, Portfolio Manager to walk you through the FY19 half year result highlights and provide an 
update on current market conditions, performance and profile some of the individual securities 
currently being held in the portfolio. 
 
Following the presentation, we will open for live Q&A. You can also pre-submit your questions upon 
registration. 
 
A copy of the presentation will be made available via the ASX and emailed to registered participants 
on the 13th March prior to the teleconference. Finally, if you are unable to join us at this time the 
presentation slides and audio will be posted on the Company website. 
 
HOW TO REGISTER? 
To register please use the following link REGISTER NOW or visit www.perpetualequity.com.au upon 
registration you have the option of participating in a teleconference or viewing the presentation as a 
webinar. 
 

- Ends - 
 
For further information, please contact: 
Jason Hunt 
Senior Marketing Manager  
02 9229 3758 | 0401 160 239 
jason.hunt@perpetual.com.au   
 
  
 

 

All Registry communications to: 
C/- Link Market Services Limited 

Locked Bag A14 
Sydney South NSW 1235 

Telephone: +61 1800 421 712  
Facsimile: +61 2 9287 0303 

ASX Code: PIC 
Email: pic@linkmarketservices.com.au 
Website: www.perpetualequity.com.au 
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